
 
 

OCTOBER ANNUAL MEETING 
 

A special “Thank You” to Ron Henkel for 
planning the Annual Meeting. There were 32 
members present and a delicious buffet was 
enjoyed by all at the Riverstone Restaurant in 
Eagle River.  The complete meeting notes are 
included at the end of this newsletter. 

 
NOVEMBER DINNER RUN 

 
The November dinner run will be held on 
Wednesday, November 11th at The Brick, 16 N. 
Brown Street in downtown Rhinelander.  
Cocktails begin at 6 p.m.; Dinner at 7 p.m.  Cost 
is $20 per person including tax and tip. 
 

Menu: 
Spinach salad w/ hot bacon dressing 

 

Entree choices: 

Cod Piccata 
8 oz cod loin with capers and lemon in a 

white wine sauce 

 

Harvest Chicken 
Chicken breast with apple, cranberries, sau-

sage, and walnut stuffing 

 

Roast Tenderloin w/ Hunter’s Sauce 

All entrees served with rice pilaf        

Cheesecake for dessert! 

RSVP by Friday, Nov. 6th to Laurie @ 
lamcgill57@gmail.com or 715-490-1384 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HCC CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 

The club Christmas Party will be held on 
Saturday, December 5th at Kusek’s Red Steer 
Restaurant, 8230 Highway 51 South, Minocqua.  
Cocktails begin at 5:30 p.m. with Dinner at 7 
p.m. 
 
Further details along with entrée choices will be 
in the next newsletter. 

 

HCC FALL FINALE 
 

The Fall Finale was hosted by Dick and Sheri 
Smith on October 3rd and 4th. The weather was 
lovely and everyone enjoyed the fall colors, 
along with the fun back roads on the way to 
Silver City, MI. 
 
The Ride featured a Gimmick Rally which had 
Corvettes going back and forth to find answers 
to very clever questions!  There was  
much discussion and laughter over dinner when 
the winner and runners-up were announced. 
Special thanks to the Smith’s for a hilarious run.   
 

FALL HIGHWAY CLEANUP 
 

The HCC Fall Highway Cleanup took place on 
Wednesday, October 14. The effort of club 
members Roger and Mary Schlegel, Carol 
Williams, Scott and Barb Seering, Dennis and 
Laurie McGill, and Mike and Joyce Camel 
resulted in the removal of eight bags of debris 
from the Hwy 17 roadway. Good job volunteers! 
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HEADWATERS CORVETTE CLUB 

2015 ANNUAL MEETING 

OCTOBER 24, 2015 

Dick Smith called the Annual Meeting to order 

at Riverstone Restaurant in Eagle River, WI.  He 

began the meeting by recalling that this club be-

gan operating formally in 2000, so this is the 

15th year of existence.  Of the original club 

members, John & Jean Kwak, Jim & Jan Sarkaus-

kas, and Mike Keintz are still active. 

First order of business was to add an Addendum 

to the By-Laws regarding Election and Terms 

(printed in October newsletter).  A motion to 

accept was made by Pete Beane, seconded by 

Gary Beier, motion carried. 

Election of Officers for 2016 was next item of 

business.  Dick Smith thanked Virgil Davis and 

Nancy Pfennig for serving as the Nominating 

Committee.  Officer nominations are Ron Hen-

kel, President; Nancy Pfennig, Vice President; 

Liz Mazur, Secretary; Carol Williams, Treasurer; 

Kent Williams, Director; and Margaret Enge-

brech, Director.  There were no nominations 

from the floor for any position.  Gary Beier 

made a motion directing the Secretary to cast 

unanimous ballot, seconded by Pete Beane.  

Motion carried.   

Pete Beane thanked people who served the club 
and for filling the open positions.  Pete and Bob 
Naniot thanked the dinner organizers for 
considering Thursdays since it allows them to 
attend and have a weekend up North.  Bob 
Naniot also complimented our club for 
friendliness. 
                                                                                 

Dick gave a special thanks to the Williams’ for 

hosting a great picnic at their residence.  He re-

minded everyone that this is your club!   

Ron Mazur thanked Joyce Camel for her efforts 

as Co-Secretary this past year and going for-

ward.  He noted initial efforts required to create 

the Newsletter without having the Publisher 

program used in the past. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, Liz Mazur, Secretary 

 
 
 

MEMORIES FROM ANNUAL MEETING 
 

 
Dick Smith led the Annual Meeting for 2015 
 



 
The downstairs at Riverstone provided a 
comfortable and private meeting setting 

 

 
June and Gary Beier reside in Lac du 

Flambeau and winter in Arizona. 
 


